
PLO  and  Fatah  official
Hussein  al-Sheikh  meets
Israeli Foreign Minister
Member of the PLO’s Executive Committee and Fatah’s Central
Committee and head of the General Authority of Civil Affairs
in the Palestinian Authority, Hussein al-Sheikh, reconfirmed
during a meeting tonight with Israeli Foreign Minister, Yair
Lapid, the necessity of having a political horizon based on
signed  agreements  and  the  resolutions  of  international
legitimacy.

The  Palestinian  official  affirmed  during  the  meeting  the
importance of stopping unilateral measures that obstruct the
two-state solution.

“We  have  also  discussed  the  regional  and  international
situation,” he said in a tweet.
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